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Headteacher’s Letter 
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Good morning.  As always, another busy week in school.  There has been 

a real buzz around the school with the arrival of our chicks and 

ducklings.  You will see from our photos how our new visitors are settling 

in.  Our thanks to Mrs Andrews and Mrs Williams who are looking after 

them this weekend; hopefully by Monday we will have had some more 

hatch.  

Our week started with Year 6 taking part in their Greek 

workshop.  Children had a really engaging day, learning about all aspects 

of the ancient Greeks.  They carried out activities in the main hall as well 

as in classrooms.  Children participated in a play which was filmed and 

then shared the next day with them on the screens in the classroom.  It 

has been great to see how we can still deliver engaging activities within 

our Covid safe environment.  Year 5 had an equally exciting day as they 

participated in a Viking workshop and activities in just the same way on 

Tuesday.  Many thanks to parents who put together costumes for their 

children to wear during these events. 

Swimming sessions started up this week and what a poor weather week 

it has been!  Despite all the logistical challenges of the lessons, the 

children have loved them and when they stop me for a chat, it is great to 

hear from them what fun it was.  The children were very keen to tell me 

how warm the pool was.  We are pleased that so many children have the 

opportunity to do this at our school.  

Our learning visits continue next week when our younger children are 

having a visit from Millers Ark Farm.  The farm are visiting our school 

field for two days next week and the children in YN, YR and Y1 will all 

visit the farm animals and have the opportunity to take part in some 

animal handling.  Children will visit the farm in smaller Covid safe 

bubbles and full handwashing procedures are in place.  I am sure the 

children (and staff) will love it! 

Next week will also see the full rollout across the school of our daily mile 

pledge.  We are keen to get our children fully active and with careful 

planning, we think we've managed to find time and space for every class 

to participate in this initiative.  Please see the info on page 4 for further 

details.  

Finally, we would like to wish all of our families who celebrated 

yesterday a  'Happy Eid Mubarak'.  We have enjoyed catching up with 

some of the children this morning about their celebrations which, 

although perhaps different to most years, were a vast improvement on 

last year’s when very tight restrictions were in place.  We have liked 

seeing all the very intricate mehndi patterns and hearing about new 

clothes and the feasts which have been eaten!  

Wishing you all a good weekend. 

Kathryn Krynicki 

Headteacher 

DIARY DATES 

Tue 18 & Wed 19 May: Miller’s 

Ark Farm visit Ys N, R & 1 

Fri 28 May: Donut Day! 

29 May - 6 June: HALF TERM 

Mon 7 June: INSET Day 

Wed 9 June: YN & YR 

Minibeast Workshop 

Fri 11 June: Y3 Orienteering & 

Team Building 

Sat 12 June (evening): Virtual 

School Quiz 

Mon 14 & Tue 15 June: YN - Y2 

Perform Drama Workshops 

Tue 15 June: Bag2School 

Collection 

Wed 16 June: EYFS & KS1 

Sports Day  

Thu 17 June: KS2 Sports Day  

Mon 21 June: Y6 Mission 

Possible 

Tue 22 June: Y4 Mission 

Possible 

Wed 23 June: Y6 Bushcraft 

Thursday 24 June: Class 

Photos (not Beech & Pine) 

Friday 25 June: Class Photos 

(Beech & Pine) 

Fri 2 July: Y5 Archery & 

Orienteering 

Fri 9 July: Back Together Again 

PTA evening event 

Fri 16 July: Break the Rules 

Mufti Day 

Wed 21 July: Last day of term 

 



Year 5 Vikings & Year 6 Greeks 
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WANTED! 

Do you have any large flower 

pots which you could donate 

to Reception’s garden?  Also 

any good quality wicker 

baskets or small storage 

baskets.  Many thanks. 

Workshops 

If your child took part in the 

Viking / Greek workshops this 

week, please ensure that 

payment has been made and 

that you gave your consent, a 

requirement of our audit. 

Miller’s Ark Farm Visit 

If your child is in Nursery or 

Years R and 1, please ensure 

that you have given your 

consent and paid for the visit.  

If proximity to animals might 

cause your child any issues in 

terms of allergies, please make 

sure that we are aware. 
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THE DAILY MILE 

In an effort to improve children's 

fitness levels and wellbeing we have 

signed up to be part of The Daily 

Mile.   This will start from next 

week.  Children will be encouraged 

to jog, walk or run for 15 minutes 

out in the fresh air with their class 

at some point in the school day. 

Your child may want to bring 

trainers to keep in school to change 

into.  

The first new arrival in Year 1 ….. 
… don’t they grow quickly! 
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GOLDEN BOOK 
CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR GOLDEN BOOK WINNERS THIS WEEK 

N SQUIRRELS 

Neve O’Reilly & Noah Chandler for great tiger paintings.  We’ve 

been learning about animals in Squirrels.  We talked about 

tigers and their stripy coats.  The children had a go at painting 

their own stripy tigers. 

3 MAPLE 

Faghiyah Hussain for working so hard to research facts about 

spiders and presenting all of her information in a non-

chronological report using headings, sub-headings and a did 

you know box.  Well done Faghiyah! 

R BEECH 

Avinesh Ramanathan for being such a wonderful friend.  He is 

always so kind to others and has been especially welcoming to 

the new children in the class.  Thank you for always being so 

lovely! 

4 ALDER 

Jasper Eysenck for producing an amazing cushion in DT.  Jasper 

worked really hard on his stitching and took care over his 

design - well done! 

R HAZEL 

Poppy Murray.  Poppy’s enthusiasm for life shines through 

every day in her play.  She’s got a wonderful imagination and 

inspires all those around her to join in with her games.  She 

keeps us all entertained with her witty remarks and we just 

love having Poppy in our class! 

4 LARCH 

Sam Beasley for designing and making a brilliant cushion.  I was 

very impressed with how neatly you sewed around the edges.  

Great work Sam! 

1 CHESTNUT 

James Jaworski for listening carefully to our story about ‘Leaf’ 

and drawing a lovely picture of what he heard in the story.  He 

wrote a caption to go with his picture too.  Well done James! 

5 CHERRY 

Muhammad-Zakariyya Hussain.  We did some research and 

produced a double page spread all about Tawny Owls.  

Muhammad-Zakariyya found out some interesting facts and 

presented his work carefully and effectively.  Well done! 

1 OAK 

Caspian Rubie.  We have been reading a book called ‘Leaf’ all 

about a Polar Bear who becomes lost in the Wild Woods far 

away from his Arctic home.  Caspian has been offering so many 

clever ideas in class discussion on this book.  He loved learning 

all about Polar Bears and has thought carefully about how the 

Polar Bear might feel being in a strange land, with strange 

creatures who want him to leave and what we should do to 

help him. 

5 WILLOW 

Mustafa Ahmed for working very hard to create a double page 

spread about Tawny Owls.  He used his own research to find 

the facts and then decided how to organise his work himself.  

Well done Mustafa! 

1 PINE 

Isobel Beattie.  We have been reading a book called ‘Leaf’ all 

about a Polar Bear who becomes lost in the Wild Woods far 

away from his Arctic home.  Isobel worked really hard to draw 

Leaf when he is covered in leaves and the other animals are 

shocked to see him! 

6 HOLLY 

William Gerrard for his work in Science on The Five Kingdoms.  

He has organised his page well into sections, one for each of 

the kingdoms and the sixth box for the system of classification.  

William has also used sub-headings for each kingdom and 

written a short note for each one.  I really like the diagrams he 

has drawn for each as well.  Well done William. 

2 CEDAR 

Seb Scott for working really hard at school and having shown 

us his determination to try his best. 

6 LAUREL 

Harry Beeson.  In English we have been reading Kensuke’s 

Kingdom by Michael Morpurgo.  Harry wrote a fabulous piece 

of informal writing.  He included emotive language and a range 

of punctuation. 

2 HAWTHORN 

Sofia Politis for a wonderful, informative poster about our local 

area.  Sofia included lots of interesting facts and put her poster 

together beautifully with photos and drawings.  Great work 

Sofia! 

6 SYCAMORE 

Dua Atiq.  In English, we have been reading Kensuke’s Kingdom 

by Michael Morpurgo.  Dua has written a fantastic informal 

letter explaining that one of the characters from the story has 

disappeared.  She has used a good range of punctuation and 

made sure her feelings have come across in the letter.  Well 

done! 

3 ELM 

Isabel Lambkin for her lovely report about minibeasts.  Isabel 

has been working particularly hard to punctuate her writing 

correctly and I’m pleased she’s remembered to use capital 

letters, full stops and question marks.  Well done Isabel! 
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Caspian 

Neve & Noah 

Seb Scott 

Mustafa Ahmed 
Harry Beeson 

Dua Atiq 
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William Gerrard 

Sofia Politis 

James Jaworski 

Faghiyah Hussain 
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Wednesday 1st September INSET DAY Tuesday 4th January INSET DAY 

Thursday 2nd September INSET DAY Monday 14th - Friday 18th 

February 

Half Term Holiday 

Friday 3rd September Children return to school Friday 1st April School finishes at 12:00 

Monday 25th - Friday 29th 

October 

Half Term Holiday Monday 4th - Monday 18th 

April 

Easter Holiday 

Monday 1st November INSET DAY Monday 30th May - Friday 

3rd June 

Half Term Holiday 

Thursday 16th December School finishes at 12:00 Monday 6th June INSET DAY 

Friday 17th December - 

Monday 3rd January 

Christmas Holiday Friday 22nd July School finishes at 12:00 

TERM DATES 2021/22 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Evening of Saturday 12th June 

Virtual school quiz from the 
comfort of your own gardens 

Booking and payment 
details to follow 
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